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September 16, 2022
Dear Sir/Madam,

We are sending information about the admissions of "Special Auditors" and "Special Research Students" for
the Faculty of Fisheries Sciences, Hokkaido University, Hakodate, Japan. If you have students who would
like to study in our faculty as an exchange student, please recommend them to us.

We are waiting for students who will study enthusiastically in our faculty.

Sincerely yours,

Dr. BOWER John Richard

Chief of International Education Office

Faculty of Fisheries Sciences, Hokkaido University
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